
SSEN Transmission are holding public events for the 
West of Beauly Asset Replacement projects required 
at Deanie, Culligran, Aigas and Kilmorack following 
initial consultations throughout 2022. All have ageing 
assets (approximately 60 years old), which need to be 
replaced to meet modern standards and to provide 
reliability of supply.

These events will detail our final proposals for 
Culligran and Deanie sites as part of the statutory 
Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) which is required 
for major planning applications. 

We will also introduce, consult and seek feedback 
on new selected sites for Aigas and Kilmorack 
following public feedback provided last year. 

In addition, the project team will be sharing proposals 
regarding our Glen Strathfarrar VISTA (Visual impact 
of Scottish Transmission Assets) project, which would 
see around 4km of the existing 132kV overhead line in 
the area undergrounded from the new Deanie substation. 

The project team will be in attendance 
to answer any questions and discuss the 
details of these proposed projects during 
our drop-in public events, where we will 
welcome your feedback on our proposals.

West of Beauly Asset Replacement projects 
Glen Strathfarrar VISTA 
Information and consultation events

The public events will be 
taking place on:

Monday 23 October, 
5pm - 8pm 

Cannich Hall, IV4 7LJ

Tuesday 24 October, 
11am – 1pm

Cannich Hall, IV4 7LJ

Wednesday 25 October,
2pm - 7pm

Kilmorack Hall, IV4 7AQ

+44 (0) 7918 470281

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Sally Cooper
Community Liaison Manager, 10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN (Return address)

sally.cooper@sse.com

@SSETransmission

SSEN Community

Visit the project website 
by scanning the QR code or 
by using the following URL: 

https://bit.ly/3EXOrmU


